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Flint Overnight Update 
 

While there has been state of emergency declared in Flint, Michigan due to contaminated 

city water, we have verified through our Hotel and Safety Committee chairs that the hotel 

we stay at on overnights is not affected because they are not connected to the Flint City 

water system and have safe water available.  

 

If you have any other questions regarding the hotel please contact xjt.hotel@iamDL142.org. 
   
     In Solidarity,  
 

   Sara Gonzales      Melissa Brennan 
 

  Sara Gonzales         Melissa Brennan 
  GENERAL CHAIR        SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 
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